
 

 

 
THE TRURO HISTORICAL SOCIETY  

WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU A SAFE AND 
HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON. 

 
 

CALLING ALL TRURO COOKS 
 The Truro Historical Society is preparing to publish a 

cookbook of  
favorite recipies from the best cooks in the world...TRURO 

COOKS.  
This cookbook will be a collection of your time honored 

recipes, photographs, and tales of Truro.  
And if you have your grandmother's favorite recipes, we 

would love to include those, too.  
Don't miss this opportunity to be part of Truro's history.  

 
We're compiling our collection now, so 

 SEND YOUR FAVORITE RECIPES 
 along with your name, Truro address, phone number, and 

email address to 
 



 THS 
 P.O. Box 486 

Truro, MA 02666  
or email to director@trurohistorical.org 

 
And if you're feeling really creative,  

HELP US NAME OUR COOKBOOK.  

Send us your suggestions for a great title.  
The lucky winner will receive a free cookbook and  

a one year membership in the Truro Historical Society 
 
 
 
 

THS UPDATE 
 
We are thrilled with the number and variety of recipes that we 
have received for our Cookbook project. Many of you have shared 
wonderful family stories about your recipes which are a testimony 
to the love and creativity that has always been abundant in the 
Truro kitchen. The outpouring of support has been tremendous 
and we are so grateful for your help. If you haven't already sent 
us your special recipes, it's not too late. We'll be in the collecting 
process for the next few weeks. So please share with us. We 
want this special cookbook to document one of the most 
important subjects of Truro's past and present....the kitchen, of 
course.  
 
The Highland House Museum is closed for the season, but Director 
BJ Dyche and Curator Mark Dooley are still hard at work planning 
next season's events and exhibits and will be available to assist you with 
Museum or Archive matters. They can be reached at the Cobb  
Archive by calling 508-349-0020 Monday through Friday or by email at 
director@trurohistorical.org or curator@trurohistorical.org. 
 
The Cobb Memorial Archive will continue to be open to the public 
through the winter months on Tuesday and Thursday,  



9:30AM  - 12:30PM and by special appointment. The Cobb Archive 
houses the paper artifacts of Truro's past. It's the perfect place  
to research your property, old photographs, or general information on the 
history of Truro. Or if you have some of Truro's history on 
paper and would like to donate your antique treasures to our collection, The 
Truro Historical Society would welcome the opportunity  
to preserve your contribution for future generations.  
 
The Truro Historical Society  would like to thank all the volunteers 
for the many hours of hard work contributed to the Museum and the 
Archive. During the 2011 season our volunteers logged in over 6,000 
working hours, assisting in dozens of projects and activities from greeting 
museum guests, setting up exhibits, and manning our fundraisers to 
painting and building repair and grounds keeping. As a non-profit 
organization, it goes without saying that we could not survive without the 
help of our loyal and devoted volunteers. We are in the process of 
organizing volunteer group projects to assist in the cataloging of museum 
artifacts, online typing of recipes for our cookbook, preparing our winter 
mail-outs, next season's events, and various other programs. If you would 
like to volunteer a few hours each week, contact us at 
director@trurohistorical.org. There's no better way to learn about the 
Truro Historical Society than to get personally involved. This is your 
Historical Society and we need you.  
 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
 
 
 


